Honorable Supervisors,

After listening to the discussion from 4/19, | remain opposed to many of the changes proposed in the phase three
cannabis cultivation measures. | fully support Supervisor Haschak's position and am astonished that he is the only
voice among you opposed to this. It requires some imagination and vision to see how things can go wrong. There's a
lot of discontent among the general population with the current status of many cannabis farms and nothing in the
new legislation will improve that.

Please question your positions on this. The public is not happy with you. You are not serving our needs, you are not
listening to our voices (although thank you for removing most of rangelands from the proposal; all would still be
better).

The county is drastically short of water - water tables are low, reservoirs are low, ponds are low. In a rational world, no
new agricultural development would be proposed or allowed. Of any kind. Please be rational.

Sincerely,

Kathy Borst



